
 
 Honorary Street Names  
Honorary street names allow citizens the opportunity to honor people who have made significant 
contributions to the community. MRSC has many samples of street naming policies, but none contain policies 
for honorary street naming. Below are a few suggestions from policies found outside Washington.  
 Denver, CO Department of Public Works Entrance Requirements for Honorary & Official Street Renaming - 
Summarizes the key issues related to renaming a street, whether a Honorary or Official Street Renaming.  

 Evanston, IL Honorary Street Name Sign Program - Honorary street name signs are displayed for a period 
of ten-years and the portion of a street so designated is one block long. The program is administered by the 
Citizen’s Advisory Committee on Public Place Names through the Department of Parks, Recreation and 
Community Services.  

 Peoria, IL Honorary Street Signs - Program is administered by the Public Works Department. Street names 
are displayed for a one year period. The sign will then be turned over to the respected party. Street 
designations will be determined on a case by case basis. The portion of a street so designated is one block 
long.  

 Tulsa OK, Public Works/Traffic Operations Honorary Street Name Sign Policy  
 

http://www.denvergov.org/Portals/730/documents/PRS/Street%20Renaming%20042705.pdf
http://www.cityofevanston.org/government/Honorary-street-name-sign-program/
http://www.peoriagov.org/public-works/public-works-honorary-street-signs/
http://www.cityoftulsa.org/cotlegacy/documents/HonoraryStreetNamePolicy.pdf

